Dear Residents & Family Members of Goderich Place,

| am happy to share the news that we have been given a date to have all of our
residents vaccinated with the Moderna Vaccine for Covid-19.

This will take place on Thursday January, 27", starting at approximately 10 a.m. A
team from Public Health which includes, several paramedics & nurses will be

onsite. They will be administering the vaccines in resident suites. Our team members
will also be on deck to support our residents and the team from Public Health.

If for some reason you choose not to get the 4" dose of Moderna, and or do not wish
your family member to receive It and you are the substitute decision maker, please let
myself or Jenni know.

At this time, we are not offering vaccines to essential care givers. There have been lots
of appointments with walk-ins available for this through Public Health.

As pertaining to our current outbreak, we continue to follow direction from Public Health
ensuring all health recommendations are in place. | wish | had more news however’
Public Health is busy acquiring all of the results and we should have more news very
soon.

Thank you kindly, should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.

Best Regards, Annette Gerdes



